
	

Dear	UA	community,	

As	our	students	and	faculty	approach	final	exams	week	and	commencement,	I	wanted	to	
update	you	on	several	important	developments.	

Strategic	Pathways	Phase	3	

Strategic	Pathways	Phase	3	review	teams	met	with	the	Summit	Team	this	week	to	present	
more	than	36	options	in	seven	key	academic	and	administrative	areas	for	further	discussion	and	
consideration.	All	options	are	available	online	for	your	review	at	
www.alaska.edu/pathways/phase-3.	

In	this	final	phase	of	Strategic	Pathways,	the	seven	academic	and	administrative	areas	were	
reviewed	by	66	faculty,	staff,	students,	and	community	members	serving	on	the	teams.	

I	appreciate	all	of	the	time	and	talent	these	teams	brought	to	our	process	and	I	encourage	




